Dear Friends,
It is with a great deal of pleasure that I announce that Jeffrey Cornelius, Dolores Tapia and Rosario Martinez have recently joined the Casa Guanajuato team.  Jeff will serve as our new Director of Family and Community Development, Dolores joins us as our Lead Family Advocate and Case Manager and Rosario will be working as a Program Assistant for the AVANCE program, Hola Qua Tal Youth club and other family advocacy projects.


Their email addresses are as follows:

Jeff: jcornelius@casaqc.org

Delores: dtapia@casaqc.org

Rosario: rmartinez@casaqc.org


The addition of these three new staff will contribute to our continued services while enabling the organization to continue to grow into other areas.  Please help me welcome Jeff, Delores and Rosario to our community.


Best regards…Michael
